
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

AST/LDA/OPH 

18 July 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Re: Essex Police – Online Safety Campaign 

With summer fast approaching, and ensuring we remain open in the services and input we receive from 

other external agencies, I would like to raise your awareness to the recent input I have had from Essex 

Police regarding ‘Online Safety’.  

Essex Police have launched an online safety campaign to support parents.  Sort your settings aims to 
help parents check and make the settings for their children’s online devices as safe as possible and 
includes simple things they can do to make their child’s online devices safer. 
 
I hope this information and advice supports and guides you accordingly, and we thank you in advance of 

any time and input you are subsequently able to provide with regards this specific matter. 

Yours sincerely 

 

  

 

Mr A Stoneman 

Vice Principal and Designated Safeguarding Lead 

 

 

https://www.essex.police.uk/police-forces/essex-police/areas/essex-police/au/about-us/sort-your-settings/

